St. Peter’s Academy – Miss. Brownley’s Year 1 Weekly Newsletter
	Teacher: Miss Brownley.
TP: Mrs Peach, Mrs Wale & Mrs Cox.
	Homework Subject: 
N/A
	Date: 25/11/16


	This Week: 
Our Christmas Production is really beginning to take shape! We hope you can join us on Thursday 8th December at 2:30pm to watch the children and celebrate the Christmas story together. This date has been on the Parent Weekly for some time so hopefully you already have it in your diary. The show is titled ‘The Nativity’ and is a traditional take on the Christmas story which the children are really enjoying. This week in Science we have been looking at Seasonal Changes and have produced some lovely ‘Season Cycle Wheels’. It has been interesting to see what the children had to say about some of the things that happen in each season! We had both factual and very abstract answers! Today in D&T the children have been finishing their farm-themed puppets and some children did some glitter-sponge printing with Mrs. Peach, decorating a life size version of Jesus for our BE Write display. 
Date for the diary: Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 7th December

 The letters for this should be going out today from the office however if for some reason they don’t then this is the date! If your child is in Miss. Fisher’s group then your appointment will be with her.

Reading and Phonics:
Lots of parents’ have been keen to find out what the children have been learning in phonics so that they can practise with them at home. Over the past few weeks we have been looking at the following sounds.

Miss Brownley’s group – zz, th, sh, qu, ai, ng and ch.

Mrs. Peach’s group – alternative pronunciations of g, ar, or, ai, ou, oa and ee. 

Please see the website if you are unsure about how to pronounce the alternative phonemes!

Diaries:

We are still waiting for these to be delivered! When these come in I will provide information as to how you can use these to record when you have read with your child. Thank you for your post-it’s in the children’s books! We have been told by the printers these will arrive next week. Fingers crossed!

	Homework:

Thank you for handing these in today! I will read the feedback and respond individually to you if necessary ( 

	Wilford’s Diary:

“Thank you for your hospitality, Evan,” said Wilford.
This week Wilford is going home with Lucas.

He will return back to school on Fri 2nd Dec (.
Wilford is our class teddy bear and each week he will go home with a different child. He will bring his diary with him so that your child can write, draw and include photographs all about their adventures together. There is a welcome letter from Wilford at the front of the book that you can read through with your child.

	Weekly Reminders:

Our Wednesday indoor PE will now be used to practise for the Nativity. However the children will still receive their 2 lessons of PE on a Tuesday and then Friday.
Outdoor PE every Tuesday afternoon (for the past few weeks we have been inside as it has been too muddy/wet on the field). 
*ABC PE each Friday (indoor kit required).* Autumn term only.

Tuesday – Tennis for those who have signed up.

	Homework due in: N/A None this week (


